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Thursday, 20 January 2022 via Zoom link 
19:00 UK/15:00 Bolivia 

The Chiquitania is a globally unique yet highly threatened plant ecoregion spanning Bolivia 
and Brazil, which is disappearing at an alarming rate through land use changes. With 
Bolivian partners, the Royal Botanic Gardens Kew is documenting and assessing areas of the 
Chiquitania for globally unique plant species and habitat types, making the results available 
to decision-makers locally as well as internationally. 
    Dr Bente B. Klitgård is a senior research leader at the Royal Botanic Gardens Kew, leading 
a team of researchers who focus their plant discovery and conservation work in the 
Americas. She joined Kew in 2008, having previously spent seven years as research botanist 
at the Natural History Museum in London, two years stationed in Ecuador with DANIDA, the 
Danish Foreign Aid Agency, and long periods engaged in field work throughout Latin 
America. 
    Bente has 35 years’ experience in developing plant research and conservation projects in 
Latin America and for the past 14 years she has focused her conservation work on Bolivia. 
She specializes in the discovery and classification of legume trees (including rosewood 
species), in nature conservation and in building regional plant research capacity.  She has a 
PhD in plant taxonomy and systematics from the University of Aarhus, Denmark. 
 

All are welcome. There is no charge. 
 

Email  anglobolivian@gmail.com to receive a Zoom link on the day. This link is for your use only and must not 
be forwarded or shared. The talk will be hosted by a member of the A-BS Council and it will be possible to ask 

questions afterwards. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/AngloBolivian  https://twitter.com.anglobolivian 
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